Notice to All Tenants

Date: [Insert Date]
Dear Residents,

We are pleased to inform you that our property will be upgrading its security technology to
enhance your safety and peace of mind. The following improvements will be implemented:

« Installation of new surveillance cameras throughout the common areas.
o Upgrades to the access control systems for secure entry to the building.
« Improved lighting in parking areas and walkways.
e 24/7 monitoring by our security team.

We expect the upgrades to be completed by [Insert Completion Date]. During this period, there
may be some minor disruptions, and we appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

Your safety and comfort are our top priorities. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel
free to reach out to the management office.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Title]

[Property Management Name]



